
Keep an eye on your emails! MJ
School Council will be selling Krispy

Kreme donuts in the months of
February and March!

UPCOMING

We are looking forward to
welcome Michelle McVittie to
MJ on Thursday, April 3rd @
6:00PM. Michelle is a child

life specialist and parenting
coach with over two decades

of experience in pediatric
medical and mental health.

UPCOMINGFUNDRAISING

MJ School Council
Updates

NEXT MEETING

UPDATES

THURSDAY, MARCH 27TH
@ 6:30 PM

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU
THERE!

On February 19th we welcomed Anita Grant, founder of
Hello Hair, to our school community.  Anita set up some
hands on stations for the children to explore natural hair
and learn the history behind it. They also took part in
some science experiments. It was a successful day
where the students were excited to be learning!

WE ARE BUSY
PLANNING OUR

FRENCH CAFE EVENT
AND LOOK FORWARD
TO SHARING IT WITH

THE COMMUNITY!


